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Headteachers Message 

This week has been a lovely week in school with lots of wonderful 

activities going on in support of Children’s Mental Health Week.  

Our children really are fantastic and are working so hard to ensure 

that they treat everyone they come into contact with respectfully.  

It is hard to believe that we have already been back at school for six 

weeks – the time is really flying by!  In that time we have launched 

The Ark and it has been wonderful to see some of you making use 

of it.  Please do try and pop in to the Friday morning sessions in 

there.  If you can’t get in but would like some support with 

something then send an email to nurture@bevstnicks.co.uk and 

Miss Hamlyn will get back to you.  I hope that you all have a lovely 

weekend and that you enjoy the slightly lighter evenings that we 

are currently experiencing.  We look forward to seeing you on 

Monday for the final week of this half term. 

  
 

School Car Park 

As you know in recent months we 

have become more and more 

concerned about the use of our 

staff car park by parents and 

the potential dangers that this is 

causing.  

Can I remind you again that only 

people with blue badges or with a 

school pass may use the car 

park.  We will be monitoring this 

closely in the run up to half 

term.  If the situation does not 

improve then we will be closing the 

car park and only allowing access to 

blue badge holders. 

 

Benefit Based Free School Meal Vouchers 

Once again East Riding Council are providing food vouchers over the half term holiday for 

our families entitled to benefit based free school meals.  Parents will receive these via text or 

email on Monday 14th February.  



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Sarah F – This week Sarah has tried to work much more 

independently and take ownership of her own work. Well 

done Sarah. 

Tomoya O – For creating a really interesting PowerPoint 

all about Shigetaka Kurita, the man who invented the 

emoji. His teacher really enjoyed reading his work, she 

found it fun and informative. 

Harrison C - For making the right behaviour choices and 

for showing super concentration during lessons.  

Isabella C – For always being so wonderful! Isabella 

works so hard in everything and she is a fantastic role 

model in class. Thank you, Isabella. 

Ella B - Ella made a super PowerPoint at home about the 

real inventor of the flushing toilet Sir John Harrington. 

She presented it very clearly like a real teacher. We were 

very impressed. She inspired other children in the class to 

also prepare posters or fact files about an inventor and 

their invention. Brilliant Ella! Keep up the good work.  

Ellie - For settling in to Jellyfish Class very well during her 

first week and making an excellent start to her life at 

Beverley St Nicholas. Well done Ellie, keep it up! 

School Dinner Menu WC – 14.02.22 

 Valentines 

Special Lunch 

Day 

NSPCC Day 

Thank you to all that donated towards the 

non-unform day last Friday.  We raised a 

total of £119.90 for the NSPCC Charity.  

Thank you.  

Year 6 Residential 

Please be reminded that full payment for the 

Year 6 residential to Robinwood is due by 3rd  

May 2022. 

The trip will take place between Friday 15th July 

and Sunday 17th July 2022. 

 

School Uniform 

We have now got a new supplier for school 

jumpers and cardigans.  Parents can now order 

embroidered school uniform direct with H&K 

Embroidery.  We will be keeping a limited 

amount of stock in the office and encourage all 

parents to order direct from their website. 

Please see the link below to order. 

https://handk-

2.myshopify.com/collections/beverley-st-
nicholas-primary-school 
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